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Dear Chair 
 
I would be grateful for an update on the problems surrounding drinkers in Norfolk 
Square since the advent of the DPPO. 
 
I attended a meeting with residents on 4 February and concern was expressed that 
the problem was still there.  I know that police attendance has taken place on several 
occasions both before and after that meeting. 
 
Some concern was expressed that the Council Tax (which includes the precept 
relating to the Police Authority) should not be paid until the problems are sorted out.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Roy Pennington 
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